
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 4/10/2017 10:30:39 AM
Subject: Re: accident in Cherokee County

​Thanks


From: Broome, Darryl 
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 10:08 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Fw: accident in Cherokee County 
 
FYI. I will let you know if I hear more. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Dickinson, Gerry
 
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 9:59:54 AM
 
To: Broome, Darryl; Hightower, Kay; Wolf, Anne
 
Subject: FW: accident in Cherokee County 
 
Kay,
There was an accident involving transportation services in Cherokee on Friday. Please see the attached document 
from Tim Womack.
Gerry

From: Tim Womack [mailto:twomack@scacog.org] 
 
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 9:39 AM
 
To: Dickinson, Gerry 
Cc: Glenda Manigault 
Subject: accident in Cherokee County
 
Good morning Gerry,
 
One of the volunteers in Cherokee County had an accident involving 2 seniors on Friday, April 7. Attached is a 
description of what happened from Amy Turner, Director of Senior Centers of Cherokee. I will keep you informed as 
we find out additional information.
 
Thanks,
Tim
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